
BEFORE THE MISSOURI PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

In the Matter of the Stipulation Respecting Adjustments ) 

to Sewer Charges Applicable to Four Seasons Racquet and ) Case No. SO-2011-0046 

Country Club Condominium Owners Association, Inc. ) 

 

 

QUARTERLY STATUS REPORT  

 

COMES NOW Lake Region Water and Sewer Company (“Lake Region” or “Company”) 

and for this quarterly status report submits the following to the Commission:  

1. Pursuant to the Company’s motion, the Commission, in an order dated December 

14, 2010, extended earlier ordered deadlines for installation of a flow meter assembly, its testing 

and verification, and finally the period for data collection.  As extended, the deadline for the 

Company to complete installation of a total flow measurement assembly was January 31, 2011.  

2. Since the filing of the Quarterly Status Report on January 13, 2011, the Company 

has enclosed the Parshall Flume and flow measurement meter and a date for calibration of the 

meter was scheduled.  

3. The Company met with representatives of The Four Seasons Racquet Club 

Property Owners Association and Staff on January 26, 2011 to observe the representative from 

Ressler & Associates calibrate the newly installed flow meter.  This was accomplished by the 

January 31, 2011 deadline.   

4. The flow meter appears to be working properly and the Company is recording 

daily readings in addition to the stored data downloaded periodically from the flow meter.  

5.  The Company intends to meet with Staff and representatives from the two 

customers to review the data gathered and discuss what actions, if any, are indicated by the data.  
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Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 /s/ Mark W. Comley                         
Mark W. Comley  #28847 

NEWMAN, COMLEY & RUTH P.C. 

601 Monroe Street, Suite 301 

P.O. Box 537 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0537 

(573) 634-2266 

(573) 636-3306 (FAX) 

comleym@ncrpc.com  

 

Attorneys for Lake Region Water & Sewer 

Company 

 

 

 Certificate of Service 

 

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the above and foregoing document was 

sent via e-mail on this 13
th

 day of April, 2011, to: 

 

General Counsel=s Office at gencounsel@psc.mo.gov;  

Office of Public Counsel at opcservice@ded.mo.gov; 

Craig Johnson at cj@cjaslaw.com; and  

Jaime Ott at jaime.ott@psc.mo.gov. 

 /s/ Mark W. Comley                            
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